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Dear Editor-in-Chief, 

I wish to submit an original research article entitled “Herbal Medicine for Treatment of Apical Abscess: a case report” for consideration by Galen Medical Journal. 
I verify that this work is original and has not been published, nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

In this paper, we report on the herbal medicines in traditional Persian medicine (TPM) used for periapical abscess and their evidence in current literature. This is significant because finding new therapies for prevalent diseases like dental abscesses is of great importance.  
We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by Galen Medical Journal because it is in accordance with your aim and scope.  
We have no conflicts of interest to disclose. 

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at pasalar@sums.ac.ir.

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Pasalar M. 
MD, MPH, PhD
